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Dear Parents/Carers of  «Name»    «Class» 
  

Welcome back!  I hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable summer.  We were certainly spoilt with 

the weather at times – apart from the usual Bank Holiday weather! 
 

Today, we welcome Braden, Tia and their family to Heather Primary School – we hope you have had a 
good first day.  We also welcome Miss Chappell as our new HLTA who will be working with all the 
classes across the school. 
 

It was lovely to see all the children coming into school this morning, looking smart in their uniforms.  
The children have been busy today establishing new routines and getting used to being in their new 
class. 
 

Look out for the termly class newsletters that will be coming out towards the end of the week, which will be 

filled with information about topics for the term and how you can support your child. 

If you have any queries or questions, please don’t hesitate in popping in to see your child’s class teacher or 

myself.   

Maxine Michalowski 

   

  

Friday Assembly  

For this term our Friday celebration assemblies will begin at 9:05am.  In these assemblies we will be 

celebrating birthdays, house point certificates, sporting achievements – from school and from home, 

attendance, other certificates achieved out of school and of course our Stars of The Week.  Each class will be 

having their own sharing assembly each term.  Look out for notes in diaries and messages sent using our 

new WEDUC messaging system as to when your child’s class sharing assembly is.    

Scarecrow Festival  

   

 

 

A big thank you to Mrs Freakley, Mrs Winterton, 

Miss Ralston, Mrs Livesey, Mrs Holbrook, Mrs 

Lewis and their merry band of little helpers for 

creating our magnificent ‘Crowarts’ display.  As 

many of you will know, we won the People’s Choice 

Award and received a £50 prize.  A great start to 

the new school year and we will be adding the 

money to our Library refurbishment fund.  Thank 

you to all that voted for us. 

http://heatherprimaryschool.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                      

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Thursday 30th August  Marle Hall Meeting – 3:30pm start 
Friday 31st August  Celebration Assembly 9:05am start 
Sunday 9th –  Wednesday 12th September     Marle Hall residential 
Tuesday 25th September (Provisional Date) Brownlee  Foundation Mini Triathlon Year 

5/6  
Wednesday 26th – Friday 28th September  Kingswood Residential 
Friday 28th September  Macmillan Coffee Morning – details to follow 
Friday 12th October    SCHOOL CLOSED TO CHILDREN - INSET DAY 

Monday 15th October – Friday 19th October Half Term 
Monday 22nd October  Back to School 
Friday 21st December  Breakup for Christmas 
Monday 7th January  SCHOOL CLOSED TO CHILDREN – INSET DAY 
Tuesday 8th January School opens for all children 
Friday 15th February School Closes for half tern 

Monday 18th February – Friday 22nd February Half Term 
Monday 25th February Back to School 
Friday 12th April School Closes for Easter 

Monday 15th April – Friday 26th April – Easter Holidays 
Monday 29th April Back to school for staff and children 
Monday 6th May  May Day Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th  May  SCHOOL CLOSED FOR PUPILS – INSET DAY 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May – Half Term 
Monday 3rd June     School open for children and staff 
Friday 12th July     School Closes for Summer Holidays 
 
 
 

Details of school holidays for 19/20 will be shared with parents in due course 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Equipment  

Just a reminder that your child will need a full PE kit for indoor and outdoor lessons in school. 

Heather school track suits bottoms and hoodies are available from the School Office.  Your child will be 

told when their PE days are, but it is useful if PE kits are in school every day, just in case there are 

last minute timetable changes.  If you child has trainers with laces, please make sure they are able to 

tie the laces themselves – it can take up quite a bit of the PE lesson if staff are having to tie up 

20+pairs of laces!  

Pencils cases – your child does not need a pencil case.  All the equipment they need for their lessons is 

provided by school.    


